
WVMN Business Meeting of All Members 

Pipestem State Park and Resort 

June 8, 2019 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Introduction of DNR Leadership 

Scott Warner took the floor to recognize Ellen Hrabovsky for her leadership and guidance in establishing 

the WVMN as a 501(c3). Presented a Lifetime Achievement award for her work as a member of the 

WVMN Advisory Committee. 

Recognition of the WVMNSAC. 

President of WVMNSAC entertained nominations for the Member At Large. 

Ellen Hrabovsky. as chair of the nominating committee, nominated Steve Swank as the member at large. 

Andy Dalton indicated the nominations closed and indicated by universal acclaim that Steve Swank was 

elected as the member-at-large for the West Virginia Master Naturalist Advisory Committee. 

Further discussion of the WVMN Invasive Species Eradication Effort was described. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

 


